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Welcome to Summer!!



Neighborhood Updates…
Catching us up since January

• The Inverness Homeowner's Association held its annual meeting by the pool 

on January 12th. New board members were elected at the meeting. Ralph 

Gudeman's 3 year term ended as President. Ralph graciously agreed to stay on 

the board  for another year to ease the transition. Jay Dennis is our new HOA 

President and Ryan Mahtani is the new Vice - President.

• There are three new members to our board in 2020. They are Linda Paragone, 

Susan Milford, and Rianna Turner. The board would like to thank Sue Carney 

for her service to the neighborhood over the past few years. Sue's term expired 

at the end of 2019.

• The 2nd annual Inverness Mardi Gras parade was held on February 15th in the 

pool parking lot.

• The storm that came through the neighborhood on April 20 uprooted and 

damaged multiple trees in the neighborhood. Our neighborhood fence had 5 

panels that fell due to supporting 4x4's snapping off during the storm. The 

board was able to get the fence repaired within 2 days of the storm passing 

through.

• Unfortunately, all neighborhood sponsored social activities have been 

postponed until further notice due to COVID-19 concerns



Things to keep in mind!

• Please throw away any trash that you may find near the pool. The pool filter 

traps are filling up. The cleaning crew comes once a week, but it’s up to us to 

keep the pool area clean in the meantime. 

• Please be considerate of others and turn your stereo down when you enter the 

neighborhood. 

• Broken trash can lids can be reported by calling 311.  They will arrange for 

repair.

• If you notice any street lights that are out, you can report them to Alabama 

Power by giving the closest street address to the light pole. Thanks for helping 

to keep our neighborhood lit up and beautiful!



Reminders

As the weather gets warmer, 

please remember that we 

have many bicyclists in our 

neighborhood. Be sure to 

give them enough room, 

especially on our hills, where 

they’re probably going 

slowly uphill!

(I know I would be!)

We are also blessed to have many children in the 

neighborhood. Please be mindful of your speed as you 

enter and exit Inverness!



Yard of the Month
December (2019)

6500 Charingwood Drive South



Yard of the Month
January

6408 Shetland Court



Yard of the Month
February

2109 Charingwood Drive East



Yard of the Month
March

6505 Charingwood Drive North



Yard of the Month
April

6600 Applecross North



Yard of the Month
May

6516 Charingwood Drive South



Yard of the Month
June

6416 Falconwood Court
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Yard of the Month
July

2216 Charingwood Drive West
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